
 

 

 

Continuous Passive Motion will be Considered Not Medically Necessary Beginning Dec. 28, 2020. 

 

Medical Mutual is adopting the MCG™ Care Guideline® for continuous passive motion exercise 

devices. Effective Dec. 28, 2020, continuous passive motion will be considered not medically necessary. 

 

For more details about services that may be considered not medically necessary, please 

visit  https://www.medmutual.com/For-Providers/Policies-and-

Standards/CorporateMedicalPolicies.aspx and select Not Medically Necessary Services Not Eligible for 

Reimbursement. 
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